
 

 

Happy November! 
 

It is unbelievable how quickly the months are flying by. As we move into the 

chillier months and the days are getting colder, I would like to remind 

everyone that we go outside every day; please dress accordingly. 
 

On October 30, 2018 we sent the progress reports home with each student. 

The progress report is a brief overview of your child’s progress to date in 

academic subjects and an indication of progress in the Learning Skills area. 

Teachers will be available on Thursday November 1st, 2018 in the evening 

and on Friday November 2nd, 2018 in the morning for interviews. Please 

contact your child’s teacher directly to organize interviews. 

 
Information Items: 
 

 The safety of your children is our number one 

concern. When visiting the school, please use 

the Main entrance (off the playground). 

Once you have been buzzed into the school 

please report immediately to the office to 

sign in and borrow one of our visitor nametags. Please remember to 

sign out when you are leaving. If you are picking your child up for an 

appointment please report to the office and we can call your child 

down for you if they are not already waiting. 

 

 Our students are outside throughout the day for 

Phys-ed and DPA. Often they warm up by running 

around the perimeter of the school. We ask that if 

you are driving around the school, especially near 

the parking lots, you pay special attention to our 

students who are often running in the area. 

 

 This is a friendly reminder that Dundas Central is a nut 

free school. Please refrain from sending nuts and nut 

products to school as we have many people who have 

very serious allergies. Similarly, we ask that students not 

use their Axe body spray in the hallways as this can 

cause breathing difficulties for people who have 

fragrance allergies and sensitivities. 

 

 Also, please be respectful of those that are either allergic or 

afraid of dogs and keep your pets off of the school property. 

 

  

For an electronic 

version of this 

newsletter (and to keep 

up to date with current 

DC Public news) please 

go to the website, and 

click on subscribe. 

www.hwdsb.on.ca/

dundascentral/subscribe 
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 Please support our sock fundraiser (order form on next page).  

All proceeds from this fundraiser will go towards our new Maker 

Space Area and Technology for our school. Note that the order 
and payment due date have been extended to November 12th 

and these socks will be delivered before Christmas. 

 
 Lost and Found!! 

We are trying to minimize the amount of lost and found items in our 

school. Lost and found items are placed in a bin outside of the 

office door daily. Please check the bin if you are missing 

something. Every Friday the lost and found will be put outside on 

the playground by the office doors at the end of the day, please 

check this rack to see if any items on it belong to your child. 

 
                  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News from Dundas Central Home and School   
 
 

 

 

Hello Dundas Central Families! 

 

We’ve already reached November!  

We have already had several LunchBox orders but it’s not too late, remember Pizza days are 

included in the LunchBox orders and are purchased online at any time. If you have any questions, 

please contact the Lunchbox Orders customer service team at 1-877-426-6860 or by e-mail at 

info@lunchboxorders.com 

Our Poinsettia Fundraiser is fast approaching. Look for the order form in your children’s school bag 

as they were sent home on Tuesday October 30th. 

Our next home and school meeting is on Wednesday November 14th at 7:00 pm in the Staff Room. 

I would love to see some new faces there! Make sure you’ve signed up for our mailing list by 

emailing docs.hsa@gmail.com and follow us on Facebook! 

 
  



 

 

EXTENDED until Monday November 12th 


